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Ms. Clear,
 
WDFW would like to thank ECY for the time taken to review the Tim’s Pond Project and its SEPA
 checklist. The comments are being considered as the project moves forward. I was lucky enough to
 chat with Cathy Reed about the project after she visited the site and I feel that our discussion
 resulted in the possibility of some improvements to the site design that will be incorporated moving
 forward. If any portable facilities will be used, the proper permits will be acquired per the comments
 provided by ECY for this DNS.
 
Again, thank you for your time and consideration of this project.
 

Chris Gourley
Biologist
Capital and Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife
(360) 902-8392
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